From: philkathy@oigp.net

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB115
Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 8:35:36 AM

Senate Committee on Environmental and Natural Resources
Dear Sirs,

I have just learned of SB115 proposing the elimination of low leaded
aviation fuel in the State of Oregon by January 1st 2022. | request you
to withdraw or postpone the proposed legislation.

Low leaded aviation fuel is the only fuel approved for my general
aviation airplane engine. The use of any other fuel in my aircraft
engine will cause damage and render my airplane unusable. Currently,
there are efforts underway to develop a replacement fuel for aircraft.
However, numerous tests and study are required before this fuel option
may be available for me to use. This option may not be ready for the
market by the proposed date for the elimination of low leaded aviation
fuel.

Therefore, | respectfully request this proposed legislation be
withdrawn or postponed at this time.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Philip Cloutier

565 Jewett Creek Rd
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527
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